
 
 

 

SBBA Meeting Minutes from April 18, 2019 
 

Patrick Keenan welcomed SBBA members Kathy Davis, Kelly Ann Lindquist, Kathie Springer, Jimmy Reeve 
and Charlie Kelly. Minutes from March 26th, 2019 were adopted.  
 
Membership: 
Patrick will reach out to St John’s about an SBBA membership. 
 
SBBA Website: 
Kathie will work with Kelly Ann to set up date and time for pictures. 
 
Promoting the SBBA: 
Lisa wrote the article on the history of the SBBA. Kathie will forward to the group for review. We would 
like to submit to the SBCL for the May newsletter. SBBA May Mingle on May 9th was discussed. This 
would be a meet and great for businesses in the area. A separate meeting will be scheduled to pin down 
the details. 
 
SBBA Events: 
The Sandbridge Open Golf Tournament on May 4th was canceled. If Pig Pickin is going to be a city-wide 
event, we need to assess the wine needed for the SBBA Wine Tent. 
 
SBBA 2019 Projects: 
We continue to discuss the next SBBA project. Some ideas are under consideration with follow-up from 
David and Jimmy to be delivered at the next meeting. 
 
 
 
Next meeting: Thursday, May 9, 2019, at 6:00 at the Baja. 
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